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Friday 17th February 2023 
 

Parent and Pupil Surveys - Feedback 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
As you may remember back in November you were asked to complete a Parents Survey. 
  
I fed back the ways in which some of the areas to develop were being addressed in 
subsequent HT Blogs and now am ready to let you know how we are addressing the final 
few pointers: 
  

• We have reintroduced Parent’s Workshops. 
 

• We are busy re-modelling the school and building extra workspace so that children 
have more internal space to learn. 

 

• We continue to commit to additional teaching assistants across the school to 
support lessons and deliver extra support. 

 

• We are now looking to consult with you about our homework offer and would like to 
invite you to a consultation meeting on Tuesday 21st March 3.30 - 4.30 
p.m. Everyone is welcome and there will be childcare available for school aged 
children. 

 

• We also regularly ask the children as to what they feel is working well and what they 
feel we could do better. The'minutes' from the last pupil voice held with Class 2 and 
3 on Thursday can be found attached to this letter. 

  
As always, please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any thoughts of how we 
could continue to improve and also the things that we do that you really enjoy or would like 
to see more of. 
  
Best wishes, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher 
 


